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Village of Delanson 

Planning Board 
Scheduled meeting of March 7, 2016 was called to order at 7:04 P.M. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
In attendance: 
 Dan Lindh, Chairman  
Al Zubal  
Bruce Barton  
James Hyde  
Jim Donnelly  
 
Review of the minutes of February 1 , 2016 meeting.  A motion was made by Al Z. to accept the minutes as written, 
seconded by Jim D. Vote:  5Yes    0 No 
Agenda: 

1. RR Ave Scrapyard – Some progress seems to be being made. Mayor’s letter seems to have had some 
effect.12-15 cars still there. 

2. YMCA sign update - Jim reported that he had generated a letter to YMCA and Mr. Romanski for the PB 
review and comments. Discussion followed proposing various alternatives to resolve the issue and it was 
decided for members to review independently and give Jim feedback to come up with a finalized letter. 

3. No further information on Thousand Acre and Main St. Tribal knowledge of property discussed. Dan to call 
owner. 

4. Handling questions – Bruce Barton suggested that the Board Secretary should be the first point of contact. 
It was decided so. 
 

  
New Business 
 
Contacted by Art Cipperlay proposing pole barn on RR Ave to start storage facility for auxiliary vehicles. Explained 
procedures for application. Sent additional info to E-mail acip518@netzero.net  
 
 
Motion was made to adjourn by Jim D, seconded by Al Z.  Meeting adjourned at 8:36 PM 
Jim Donnelly - Secretary 

 

 

 



 

 


